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Congratulations to the 
Holiday Decor Winners

Thank you to everyone who decorated their homes for the 
holidays.  There was a noticeable increase in participation this 
season and the neighborhood looked great.  
As always, a donation will be made in the winners names, to 
the organization of their choice. These donations will be an-
nounced at the annual Wiltondale meeting, to be held in Janu-
ary. There is a plaque in the front yard of all of the winners.

Here are the winners for this year:

1st – Terry and Meg Sims    606 Hastings Rd.
2nd – Tom and Andrea Evelius    615 Worcester Rd.
3rd – Beth Bachur and John Brakebill    3 Aintree Rd.
4th – Kim Connelly    618 Stevenson Lane 

Congrats to the winners and happy new year to all!

2016 Annual Meeting Requires Your Votes

The following slate of directors and offi cer nominees for 
the 2016 Board of Directors will be submitted for voting at 
the Wiltondale Annual Meeting which is scheduled for 
Saturday, January 30th, at 6:30 p.m. The meeting will 
be held in the lower level of Ascension Lutheran Church. 
Please enter through the back door next to the playground.  
Dinner will be provided after the meeting. Show your 
support of your neighborhood and attend this meeting. All 
Wiltondale residents are encouraged to come.

Offi cers/Executive Committee (1 year term):
            Chairman -             Nathan Raider
            President -             Yet to be determined 
   but will hopefully be announced through the WIA Info   
   e-mail list prior to the annual meeting

            Vice President -   Chris Raborn
            Treasurer -             Kyle Richards
            Secretary -             Kerry Vayda

New Directors (3 year term):
            1) Angela Guevara
            2) Kelly Sage
            3) Becky Cottrell
            4) Kyle Richards
            5) Chris Raborn
            6) Zach Hosford 

Renewing Directors (3 year term):
            1) Garrett Glennon
            2) Eric Hutter
            3) Nathan Raider
            4) Bill Sherman
            5) Karen Sorensen
            6) Kerry Vayda

Resigning Directors:
            1) Casey Cunningham
            2) Ryan Stugart
            3) Anita Richardson    

Also note that the board is currently looking for a new lead 
for the Events Committee. If you are interested please email 
Nate Raider at president@wiltondale.org.

Wiltondale Bowling Bash February 20

Don’t miss the annual Wiltondale Bowling Bash on Saturday, 
February 20 from 8 to 11 p.m. at Stoneleigh Lanes.  Please 
reserve your spot today by dropping off a check for $18 per 
person to Tim Lotz.  It can be mailed or dropped off at 615 
Coventry Road.

Please bring an appetizer or dessert to share.  BYOB.  Mark 
your calendars and remember that this event sells out every 
year, so fi rst come fi rst served (limited to 80 bowlers).

Please contact Linda Lotz at home - (410) 823-6634 or email 
tclotz30@verizon.net with questions.  Hope to see you there!

WOW Meeting January 21

This month’s Women of Wiltondale meeting will be held on 
Thursday, January 21 at 7:00 p.m. at Rebecca Teaff’s home at 
502 Yarmouth Road.

WOW is a great way to catch up with neighbors or meet new 
ones! Email Mandy at mandyward2@yahoo.com to receive up-
dates or to host an upcoming meeting.
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New to the neighborhood? 

If so, or if you know of any new neighbors who have recently moved in, please email 
secretary@wiltondale.org so that they may be welcomed by the hospitality commit-
tee. We would also like to include your contact information in this newsletter. Please 
email your name, new address and phone numbers to newsletter@wiltondale.org to 
be included in the next edition.

Also, any updates to your directory information can be sent to 
directory@wiltondale.org.

Christmas Tree Recycling 
Collection Begins Monday, January 11

Trees Must be at the Curb No Later than 
Saturday, January 16

The collection of live Christmas trees for recy-
cling in Baltimore County will take place over 
a two-week period, beginning Monday, January 
11.

To ensure collection of Christmas trees, resi-
dents must have the trees out at the curb no 
later than Saturday, January 16.

Residents must follow these simple rules when 
placing their Christmas trees at the curb to be 
recycled:

    -Only set out live (not artifi cial) trees.

    -Set out the tree only (no lights, decorations,  

tinsel, bags, tree stands, etc.).

    -Only set out trees at the front curb or street; 

trees will not be collected from alleys.

Residents who wish to drop off Christmas trees 

themselves may do so starting Saturday, 

December 26, 2015. Christmas trees (no lights, 

decorations, tinsel, bags, tree stands, etc.) may 

be taken to any one of the County’s three drop-

off locations.

Waste Collection Schedule
Trash: every Mon., Jan. 4, 11, 18  & 25  

Recycling: Thurs., Jan. 7, 14, 21 & 28 

announcements

Congratulations to 

Nate and Jenny Raider 

(9 Aintree Road) and big sister Eliza

on the birth of their new baby girl 

Norah Grace Raider 

Born on November 9th, 2015.  She weighed 

8lbs, 13oz. at birth.

Thank you!
A big thank you to Kathy Fick for her many 

(11+) years of service as head of Wiltondale’s 

COP.  Our neighborhood has been a safer place 

because of your efforts.

Kate Wendt and Karen Sorenson will be taking 

over the role. You can contact them using the 

email address COP@Wiltondale.org.

Cheers to a Happy New Year 2016



Editor’s Note
My apologies but I was unable to issue a December Newsletter.

If you have any exciting news (and/or photos) you would like to 

share with your neighbors such as births, weddings, graduations, 

etc., please send it to newsletter@wiltondale.org and it may be 

included in the next issue of the newsletter.  

Submissions, changes, deletions and additions should be 

submitted by Monday, February 1st.  

Thanks!  Kelley Battaglia, Editor

WIA President’s Letter
Happy New Year! As we begin 2016, I wanted to use this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the Wiltondale 
Improvement Association. 
When Jenny and I were looking for somewhere to settle down and raise our family, Wiltondale was at the top of our list for so many 
reasons. What stood out to us most of all was the spirit of the neighborhood, which can be witnessed in the daily interactions be-
tween us all as we drive, walk or run past each other. More than just a wave or a nod, we actually engage with each other and that’s 
what makes Wiltondale so special.
It has been a pleasure serving as president the past two years, which has given me the opportunity to get to know many of you 
through the various events, meetings and summertime fun at the pool and playground. 
I would encourage everyone to get involved in the neighborhood in a way that is meaningful to you, whether that’s becoming a mem-
ber of the board, joining the pool or the Women of Wiltondale, volunteering for or attending the events, or continuing to be a great 
neighbor. 
Although this month’s annual meeting will mark the end of my term 
as president of WIA, I will continue to be involved with the Board of 
Directors. I look forward to seeing everyone at the annual meeting 
on Saturday, January 30 at Ascension Church.

Nate Raider

President

WILTONDALE,,,,-POOL,,,,
A fi nal reminder of the deadline for the discounted reno-
vation assessment of $275. Online payment is available 
through Friday, January 15, 2016. You may also mail a check, 
payable to Wiltondale Pool Committee and postmarked by 
January 15, to the address below.

Please do not hesitate to contact pool@wiltondale.org with 
any questions. 

Thank you!

Wiltondale Pool Committee
P.O. Box 27531
Towson, MD  21285-7531


